
107 Camberwell Grove, London SES 8JH 
telephone 020-7703 8624 

Ms Megan Connors, 
Principal 

. 27 August 2021 

North Sydney Girls' High School 
365 Pacific Highway 
Crows Nest 
N.S.W. 2065 
AUSTRALIA 

Dear Ms Connors, 

Enclosed is the obituary of my wife who attended North Sydney Girls' 
High School as Shirley Andrew in the years of the Second World War. 
During that time I believe the school was evacuated briefly to Katoomba. 

The obituary was written by our daughter, Dr Stephanie Tanner, for the 
autumn issue of the Camberwell Quarterly. 

Shirley spent most of her life in England, but at heart she was ever 
Australian. Her schooldays were happy and she was forever'loyal to her 
school. 

It occurred to me that you may see fit to remember her in some way as an 
old girl who had a long, personally happy and professionally very 
distinguished professional career. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jvw~ 
Jim Tanner 




